Basset Griffon Vendéen (Grand)
7/2/2020

THE ONLY THING TO REPORT ON this week is the Crufts entry. Zena Thorn-Andrews has 25/26 GBGV entered, which I
believe is the lowest entry since 2006. She is then followed by Linda MacKenzie’s 67 PBGVs. I know Lynn Wood
has been very busy organising people for the Discover Dogs both for the two breeds. It is hard to think that in
month’s time it will all be over and done with!

There is still time to complete your points forms. They are to be sent to Lynn Wood at 55 Middle Crockerford,
Vange, Basildon, Essex SS16 4SE. Alternatively email them to her on wood_stephen9@sky.com.

And finally yet another plea for any news and views that may occur. I wish you and your dogs well when Storm
Ciara hits this weekend.
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